
State of South Carolina 
 

     
 

Workers’ Compensation Commission 
 

Advisory Notice 
Assessment of Fines and Penalties 

April 14, 2020 
 
This is to advise all interested parties the Commission will reactivate the assessment of fines and penalties for 
failure to file required reports on May 1, 2020. All required reports and forms not filed by their respective due 
date on or after May 1, 2020 will be subject to the assessment of fines and penalties authorized by statute or 
regulation.  
 
Direct all inquiries about this Advisory Notice to: 
 
Gary M. Cannon  
Executive Director 
GCannon@wcc.sc.gov  

1333 Main Street Suite 500 
P.O. Box 1715 

Columbia, S.C. 29202-1715 
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